
TOWN OF NORTH READING

NOTICE OF BUDGET
INFORMATIONAL HEARING

The North Reading Board of Selectmen does hereby notify the residents
of the Town of North Reading that an Informational Hearing on the
Fiscal Year 2020 Budget contained in the Annual Warrant will be held:

MONDAY, MAY 6, 2019
7:30 P.M.

ROOM 14, TOWN HALL
Interested residents will be given the opportunity to be heard.
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